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Application for 2021 Midwife Support Grant

Does your midwifery service have a need for supplies, equipment or training? Do you have an idea for how to improve health care for mothers, but need funds to implement your project? 

The Lois Marie Foundation is providing $500 grants to midwives or midwifery services that have needs or ideas to improve their services and health care for mothers. 

To apply for these funds, please answer the questions below. Return the application by email to jewel@loismariefoundation.org



1. Your name_________________________

2. Your email_________________________

3. Your location and name of practice or facility 

           ___________________________________________

     4.  Are you a midwife or do you represent a midwifery service? 

________________________________________________
5. Please describe your proposal in detail, including beginning and end dates of your project, how many midwives or mothers will be impacted, and how it will benefit midwives and/or mothers. (Use extra pages as needed)













6. If you are awarded the grant, are you willing to provide photos of the project/participants for use on our website and social media? 

__________________


[bookmark: _GoBack]Please return the application by August 1, 2021. The awardees will be announced on September 1, 2021. Thank you!
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